Board of Selectmen
Town of Antrim
Minutes of the January 23, 1995 meeting

Selectmen present: Dave Boule, Tom Davis and Phil Dwight.

Also present were: Bob Flanders, Mike Beauchamps, Dick Edmunds,
and Bob Bethel.

Minutes of the January 16, 1995 meeting were approved as written.

Bob Flanders discussed with Selectmen the questions of hours that
the Polls should be open for Town Elections. It was agreed that
even though not required, polls should open at 8 A.M. Election
personnel would be paid $50 for a full day and $35 for one half
day.

Mike Beauchamps and Dick Edmunds and Bob Bethel presented plans
to purchase equipment that would detect carbon monoxide and other
gases. It was agreed that their Budget would be increased by
51,000 to accomplish this.

An Intent to Cut for Don Hardwick was signed as well as
abatements for Forster and New England Timber that has been
approved at last week's meeting.

Mr. Nobles application for abatement was not accepted as it was
received past the deadline.

An application for Richard and Gail Sawyer was also denied as it
was received late but after a review it was agreed that the value
of their property would be reduced in 1995 from $19,000 to
$11,800.

Correspondence regarding the Antrim and Bennington Water supply
was reviewed as well as copies of material from Attorney

Bradley,

Wayno Olson's request for a no parking zone in front of his store
was taken under advisement.

The proposed warrant for 1995 Town Meeting was reviewed.
It was agreed that no meeting was necessary on January 30.
The meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Philip Dwight



